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Anti-Trust Compliance Policy 

 
 Washington Vaccine Association (the “Association”) has been established by act 
of the Washington Legislature for the purpose of collecting and remitting adequate funds 
from health carriers and third party administrators for the cost of vaccines provided to 
certain children of the state of Washington. The Association will comply fully with all laws 
that relate to the conduct of its activities, including all antitrust laws. 

 
The Association membership is comprised of insurers and third party 

administrators that are participants in the Washington health care coverage marketplace 
and the Association’s board of directors and officers include representatives of insurers 
and third party administrators. Participants in Association activities must limit discussions 
and any sharing of information to that necessary to the legitimate purposes of the 
Association and refrain from any discussion that may suggest that the members of the 
Association are agreeing to take any action that would affect prices, services, allocation 
of markets or other matters having an effect in the marketplace outside the Association’s 
bona fide endeavors. 

 
The Association acts with the guidance of legal counsel. Any participant in 

activities of the Association having a concern as to the propriety of an activity or 
discussion, either in a formal meeting or otherwise, should notify legal counsel and seek 
legal advice before continuing. 

            


